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Re: Climate Change

Climate change is a serious issue and to make a significant impact we need
to set the emissions reduction targets against 1990 levels to 30% , Anything
less may become an insignificant attempt at solving such an important issue.

To ensure that the emissions trading scheme commencing by 2010 is
effective, we should see no exemptions handed out, especially to fossil-fuel
industries. Alternative technologies to fossil-fuel power generation need to be
developed. Investment s should therefore be seen to be aiding these
developments.

Yours sincerely

Maria Cugnetto



